
From: William Drew <William.Drew@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2024 4:58 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Lisa Eilers <Lisa.Eilers@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Julia Ramirez <Julia.Ramirez@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Reporting my attendance at Chicago City Council Latino Caucus Foundation Gala 9/20/24 

  

Good evening, 

 

I write to report to the Board of Ethics that I attended the Chicago City Council Latino Caucus 
Foundation Gala. I attended as a guest of Alderwoman Julia Ramirez, who received two 
complementary tickets from the Caucus Foundation which she is a member of.  The event took 
place on Friday September 20, 2024 at the Bridgeport Art Center, located at 1200 W 35th St, 
Chicago, IL 60609. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

William "Bill" Drew Jr. 

 

 

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named 
herein and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the 
intended recipient of this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the 
intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or copying 
of this e-mail, and any attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in 
error, please respond to the individual sending the message, and permanently delete the original 
and any copy of any e-mail and printout thereof. 

 


